
 

 
 

 

NOTICE 
 

NOTICE TO MEMBERS 
  

PARTICIPATION IN MAURITIUS CREDIT 

INFORMATION BUREAU (MCIB) 

 

Our valued members are hereby informed that effective 

from January 09, 2012 the Mutual Aid Association will 

participate in the MCIB live system of the Bank of 

Mauritius (BOM). 
 

In that connection it will be mandatory for the Association 

to make the necessary enquiry from the MCIB before 

approving, increasing or renewing any loan facilities. 
 

Additionally, the Association will need to make available 

to BOM information on loan facilities granted to its 

members as well as on their guarantor(s). 
 

An attestation clause to be signed by loan applicants has 

been added accordingly in the loan Application Form. 
 

Management relies on the usual understanding and 

cooperation of its valued customers on the matter. 
 

 

MANAGEMENT 
         January 09, 2012 


